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Central Bedfordshire Education Service 
 

Headteacher:  Miss Liz Noble 

Chalton Lower School 

Luton Road 

CHALTON 

Bedford 

LU4 9UJ 
 

 

 

Telephone and Fax: 01525 872354                                                      

e-mail: chalton@chaltonlower.co.uk 

www.chaltonlower.co.uk 

 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to you and your child to Chalton Lower School. 

 

I have enclosed in this pack admission forms and consent forms.  I should be grateful if you 

would complete and return these to the school office at your earliest convenience.  We also 

request that you bring your child’s birth certificate into school so that we may photocopy it 

for our records.  I also require proof of residency and would be grateful if you would bring 

some proof of this e.g. Child Benefit book into school.   

 

We would also like to advise you that we currently have a child with a severe nut allergy and 

as such we ask that parents and children refrain from bringing any form of nuts into the school. 

 

Information about the school is on or website at www.chaltonlower.co.uk.  Please do have a 

look. 

 

The staff and I look forward to your child joining Chalton Lower School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss. L. Noble 

Headteacher 
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